
 

                                   No.79, Athipalayam Road,  Chinnavedampatti, Coimbatore-641049 

SCTS/CBE1/FR/Par/11-22                                                       September 22, 2022  

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings!!! 

This is to inform you that we are going to take class wise group photograph and 

each photograph folder with one side photograph and another side school 

building pic will be given , so we request you to pay Rs.100 ( one hundred only) 

to school accounts office before 30th September 2022. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Dr.Gladis Diana Sivakumar 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 


